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The following mantiauon was ¢ anducted by
SA MILTON R, KAACK on January 24, 1964,

The 1964 Directory for the City of New Orleans,

". does not 1ist an address at 705 Polk Street, nor is there

& Polk Street, in the Clty of New Orleans.

Mr, and Mrs, FRED L. MC COMBS, T1ll Polk Avenue,
advised that there was no such number as 705 Polk Avenue
and that they knew no one in the neighborhood named GEORGE HIDELL.

: On January 29, 1964, the following individuals
adyised that they had no record of GEORGE HIDELL as a student
at their ‘respectivu institutions:

Miss AUDREY BISSO, Reﬁtstrar'l Office, Tulane
University. )

Dean HARRY J., ENGLER, Loyola University

Miss MARY HOGAN, Registrar's Office, Louisiana
State University, in New Orleans.

The 1962 and the 1964 New Orleans City Directoriles,
which are the most recent city directorles, and the current
directory of the Southern Bell Telephone and Telegraph Company
do not 1ist GEORGE HIDELL.

Tha folloiwins investigation was conducted by
IC C, L. MURRAY: -

On January 29, 1964, Mr. JOSEPH B. TONER,
Manager, New Orleans Retallers Credit Bureau, Mrs. GLORIA
WATSON, clerk, record room, New Orleans Police Department,
and Mrs., CLARE ZIEGLER, clerk Bdareau of Identification, New
Orleans Police Department, advised that they have no record
on anyone named HIDELL, :
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